
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

June 23, 1958 

Mr. Forrest Morgan 
Phillips Petroleum Company 
P.O. Box 2105 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Morgan; 

We enclose two copies of Order R-1201 issued June 18, 1958, 
by the Oil Conservation Commission in Case 1460, which was heard on 
May 28th at Santa Fe before an examiner. 

Please note that this order requires that eaeh meter installed 
in the subject system shall be tested for accuracy at intervals and in a 
manner satisfactory to the Commission. It will be necessary for you to 
run a series of tests of sufficient duration to determine that the meters 
are functioning properly Immediately following installation. Thereafter 
tests should be made at intervals not to exceed one month and a report 
of said calibration filed with the Commission. The meters shall be 
calibrated against a master meter or against a test tank of measured 
volume. 

Very truly yours. 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

ALP/DSN:bp 
Ends . 


